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May 29, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Teachers, and Students, 

 

SUBJECT:  Distance Learning – Week 9 

 

June Schedule:   

 

As reported in previous messages, Enko Bonanjo is continuing longer in 

June than originally planned.  On the 2019-2020 Academic Calendar, 

Friday, June 12 is the last day of school.  Because face-to-face 

schooling has been disrupted by the COVID-19, instruction will continue 

beyond June 12.  During the week of Monday, June 15 through Friday, June 

19, teachers will conclude the year with final assessments and/or 

assignments as a representation of a summative or final exam-type measure 

of student progress over the distance learning period.   

 

It is important to remind parents and students, that whatever measures 

teachers use during the assessment week, the results will only be a part 

of the Semester 2 grade.  Much of this grade will be derived from the 

assignments and other work students have been given in the Google 

Classrooms and Zoom meetings.  Many students have kept up-to-date with 

this work, some have not.  Parents have been alerted to this shortfall.  

Students must take responsibility for this, too.  Check your Google 

Classroom for “missing” assignments.  If these assignments are not 

submitted by the mid-June marking period, you will not receive any credit 

for them.  Your Semester 2 grade will suffer. 

 

Summer School: 

 

A summer school program is planned for Enko Bonanjo in August.  Classes 

in English, Mathematics, and Science will be available to returning 

students and to students new to the school.  This will be a good 

opportunity for students to prepare for the start of the 2020-2021 

academic year and, perhaps, catch up on content from this period of 

distance learning. More information about summer school will be published 

when details are available. 

 

Reenrollment: 

 

The 2020-2021 Academic Year is not far off.  Planning for it has begun.  

A key ingredient in the planning is student enrollment numbers.  So far, 

new students have registered in many of the grades.  The school requires 

information on re-enrollment numbers.  Families currently at the school 

will be approached by the school for an indication of their intentions 

for next year. 

 

Dr. Bruce Gilbert  

Head of School 
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